
 
 
 
Kew Kids for Kew Christmas Lights 
 
A HUGE THANK YOU for participating in our new initiative this year. 
 
Four schools participated in our “Kew Kids for Kew Christmas Lights” initiative 
(Broomfield House, Kew College, Kew Riverside, Queens School) and between 
them all raised a fantastic sum of £861. 
 
The Community initiative is still running in the shops, so we hope to raise 
additional funds there too. 
 
This has been a fabulous Community endeavour and you will no doubt have seen 
that the lights have started to go up this week. 
 
Many of you are sending your choirs to Kew Sparkle this Friday, but we hope 
that you (pupils, teachers and parents) will all enjoy the evening’s lovely festive 
atmosphere too.  Kew Sparkle is from 5-8pm. 
 
Seasonal Greetings. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Andrea Samuelson 
On behalf of  
The Kew Sparkle Committee 
 
Tel 07775 780251 


